
 
New Ways to Teach and Learn 

 
 
Today’s college students, or “millennials,” as they are sometimes called, embrace technology and 
often favor nontraditional learning environments.  A 2006 article in The Chronicle of Higher 
Education summarizes this demographic cluster as liking group work, experiential learning, and 
flexible study contexts.  It was suggested that students engage in as much learning outside of the 
classroom as in it – if not more.1  Not adapting to this current cohort of students and failing to 
incorporate new vehicles for instruction would therefore be a serious mistake.  Not only would we 
be failing to reach many of our students in ways that they can learn most successfully, we would 
also be wasting the very limited resources the college has available.  Pedagogy and fiscal 
responsibility can come together in a very real sense: that which represents best learning practice 
could also make available considerable 



b. On any evening graduate courses could be held in 3-hour classes that begin at either 5:30 or 



• Peer teaching/TA model.  An advanced student receives independent study credit for leading 
small group discussions of the material outside of class.  

• Informal meeting with the professor.  Students could discuss issues with the professor 
outside of class over coffee, etc.  

• Class trips.  Faculty would be encouraged to take trips that relate to and enhance course 
material.  

• Service learning.  This would provide an opportunity to expand our offerings in this area.  
• Webstreamed movies and documentaries.  Movies and documentaries could be assigned 

(which would normally be seen during class time) and response papers could be written – or 
web discussion could be framed around them. 

• Webstreamed PowerPoints.  Additional lectures and short instructional pieces could be 
made available on webstreamed PowerPoints.  Lectures based around the writing of 
formulas and providing mathematical solutions and proofs could be done visually via 
Chalkboard (which would enable students to go back over them repeatedly). 

• Field trips or field research.  Students are assigned to observe the application of their course 
learning at relevant sites, or to collect samples for analysis and discussion. 

• Case studies.  Students identify or develop case studies that illustrate issues raised in the 
course and analyze these practical situations in relation to the theoretical content of the 
course. 

• Group meetings



3. Space and Finance: 
 
The old system has 14 modules during the week; this alternate model has 20.  This represents a 
more than 40% increase in number of modules.  Therefore, this plan could relieve current areas of 
congestion and better accommodate the goal of controlled enrollment growth over the years. 
  
 
4. Workload: 
 
Stockton faculty members are expected 



learning beyond the confines of the classroom itself, crediting students for such learning, and 
assessing the learning outcomes.  


